From: ConventionSpeaker@aia.org
Subject: Thank You from AIA Convention!
Date: June 5, 2015 at 2:04 PM

To: ia.pluslab@gmail.com

Cc: maillog@ConferenceHarvester.com

Dear Illya Azaroff,

On behalf of the American Institute of Architects and the Convention Education Committee, we wish to thank you for the invaluable contribution you made at the AIA Convention 2015 in Atlanta. From the feedback we've received, the convention education program was a great success.

We appreciate the time you took out of your busy schedule to join us and thank you for sharing your insights and expertise with our attendees. Your willingness to volunteer your time, energy and support on behalf of AIA Convention Education Program is greatly appreciated.

UPDATES:

- Session Evaluations: We are still collecting session evaluations. We will begin analyzing the results next week and plan to distribute the ratings and highlights to you during the week of June 22^{nd.} The Continuing Education team will reach out to you directly with results and next steps.
- Continuing Education Credits: Credits were uploaded to AIA Member transcripts on May 22nd. Please log into your CES account at http://myces.aia.org/frmLogin.aspx to review your official AIA CES Transcript. If you are not an AIA member and require a copy of your record of attendance, please email convention@aia.org.
- We would appreciate you sharing any feedback you have about your experience as a speaker. Please click here to complete a brief survey and share your thoughts with us.

Again, many thanks for your time and effort. We look forward to working with you again in the future.

Sincerely,

Continuing Education Committee

AIA Convention 2015

